ALORICA TO ADD 150 POSITIONS
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ALORICA IS LOOKING TO ADD 150 JOBS TO ITS NORTH SIOUX CITY FACILITY. THE
COMPANY SAYS THE NEED FOR MORE WORKERS IS DUE TO AN EXPANSION IN
CLIENT WORK.

THE CALL CENTER CURRENTLY EMPLOYS 800 WORKERS AND THE NEW ADDITIONS
WILL MAKE THE COMPANY ONE OF THE LARGEST EMPLOYERS IN UNION COUNTY.

ANYONE INTERESTED IN A POSITION SHOULD APPLY ONLINE AT www.aloricajobs.com

APPLICANTS SHOULD HAVE GOOD COMMUNICATION AND CUSTOMER SERVICE
SKILLS AND A TECHNICAL APTITUDE. ALORICA OFFERS BASE PAY WITH A
PERFORMANCE BONUS AND BENEFITS PACKAGE.
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